
Information on reservations and registration
can be found in EVENTS tab on JAXAFG.ORG

Make plans today!
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Experience Strength Hope

SERVING BAKER, CLAY, DUVAL AND NASSAU COUNTIES

Sharing our...

December 2023 will see the end of our District’s
Service Panel. For those that are unfamiliar, Al-Anon
is much more than the weekly meetings that groups
have. There are many trusted servants who volunteer
their time, resources, and talents to do many behind-
the-scenes things that it takes to run the program
that is Al-Anon.

Our District Representative meets 7 times a year,
along with the Group Representatives, to brainstorm,
share, and work together to further the message of
carrying Al-Anon to those who need it. There are
discussions centered around literature, community
outreach, and planning events, as well as to enjoy the
fellowship that being part of a loving group enjoys.

There are still many service positions available for the
next panel, which will start meeting in January 2024.
The newest panel members, along with VACANT
positions are found on page two of this newsletter.
Many hands make light work! 

THANK YOU, PANEL 61


